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Date: 05.12.2024 

Subject: Request for Immediate Action against Recurring Unauthorized Encroachment 

of Tea Stall-cum-Residence (Jhuggee) opposite A-6/1, Naraina Industrial Area Phase-1 

Dear Sir, 

I am writing to you again on behalf of the Naraina Industries Association to bring to your urgent 

attention the recurrence of unauthorized encroachment by a tea stall-cum-residence (Jhuggee) 

opposite A-6/1, Naraina Industrial Area Phase-I. 

Previously, on 15.06.2024, we had reported the presence of the unauthorized encroachment at 

this location, and swift action was taken by the Municipal Corporation of Delhi and Police 

authorities to remove it. We sincerely appreciate the prompt response from your office and the 

support provided at that time. 

However, it has been brought to our notice once again by Mr. K.G. Khanna, of M/s Loyal Art 

Press, located at A-6/1, Naraina Industrial Area Phase- I, that the same individual has attempted 

to re-establish the encroachment. Currently, a tarpaulin cover has been placed at the location, 

marking the beginning of another unauthorized setup. 
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The presence of such encroachments poses a persistent threat to the safety and security of local 
businesses and employees in the area. It is imperative to address this matter decisively and 
ensure that such unauthorized structures are not allowed to re-emerge in the future. 

We request your immediate intervention to: 

1. Remove the existing unauthorized setup at the location. 

2. Implement measures to prevent recurrence of such encroachments in the future. 

We trust that your esteemed office will take swift and necessary action to maintain the safety 
and order in the Naraina Industrial Area. 

Copies of this letter are being sent to the Commissioner, MCD; Managing Director, DSIIDC; 
District Magistrate, New Delhi; Deputy Commissioner of Police, Western Range; and Station 
House Officer, Naraina Police Station, for their information and necessary action. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

(Anil K. Malik) 
General Secretary 
Naraina Industries Association 
(Mobile: 9811084399) 

Copy to: 

1. The Commissioner, MCD, New Delhi 

2. The Managing Director, DSIIDC, New Delhi 

3. The District Magistrate, New Delhi 

4. The D.C.P., Western Range, Delhi Police 

s. The S.H.O., Naraina Police Station, Delhi Police 
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